
  
 
 

 
  

  
Open Enrollment for 

Plan Year 1/1/2019 – 12/31/2019 
 
 

 
We are pleased and excited to announce the La Sierra University Open Enrollment 
for the 2019 Plan Year.  

  
Aflac Open Enrollment will run from October 1 through November 26. 
 
Meeting locations and dates will be announced once scheduled. 
 
Open Enrollment is your annual opportunity to: 
 

• Enroll  
• Make Changes to Existing Policies 
• Learn about new and enhanced programs 
• Refresh your memory on how your programs work 
• Do we owe you any money?      

 
 
Flexible Spending continue to be managed by WageWorks.  Enrollment for 2019 
DOES NOT ROLL OVER.  If you want to participate in the new Plan Year, you 
MUST Re-enroll.  Attached you will find a partially completed Flex Enrollment 
form.  Also attached is an information sheet on the Flexible Spending.  Please read 
the information sheet carefully. 
 
Your local Aflac Representative, Ron Martindale, will be on campus through the 
Open Enrollment period. 


